Relaxed Coastal Style
Recognizing the quirk ways to get this books relaxed coastal style is
additionally useful. You have remained in right site to begin getting this
info. acquire the relaxed coastal style colleague that we have enough money
here and check out the link.
You could purchase guide relaxed coastal style or acquire it as soon as
feasible. You could speedily download this relaxed coastal style after getting
deal. So, similar to you require the ebook swiftly, you can straight get it.
Its correspondingly utterly simple and appropriately fats, isnt it? You have to
favor to in this publicize
Calm Sally Denning 2021-10-12 In recent times, many of us have spent more time
at home than ever before. Creating a home that instills a sense of calm will
cocoon and protect us from the outside world, create a sense of wellbeing and
make us feel truly nurtured. Calm will help you create a restful, restorative
interior that draws you in and makes your shoulders drop the moment you walk
through the door. Sally Denning first explores the essential foundations of a
tranquil, comforting home: calming and harmonious colours, textiles, pattern,
lighting and decorative elements. She goes on to explore a mix of accessible
real-life homes, ranging from city homes to country houses, new builds,
flats/apartments, beach houses and more. The spaces may be different, but they
all share one thing: a timeless, soothing and restful atmosphere that is a
pleasure to come home to.
Rooms to Inspire by the Sea Annie Kelly 2012 A collection of color photos
showcases homes in such beach areas as Southern California, Florida, the
Hamptons and Puerto Vallarta, in a book that looks at stunning interiors, as
well as gardens, swimming pool areas and patios.
Southern Coastal Living Joni Vanderslice 2016-10-04 The first book on the
award-winning J Banks Design Group reveals the luxurious but relaxed home and
lifestyle on Hilton Head Island, South Carolina. Attention to detail. Luxury
without pretense. Lifestyle Design. Casual elegance. These are the standards
that J Banks Design has set for their residential resort homes on Hilton Head
Island, South Carolina, and in surrounding coastal towns. Southern hospitality
and grace are the essence of the genteel, laid-back way of life that epitomizes
southern style. A variety of decorating styles includes the classic southern
blue-and-white theme; a home designed in wild color to stimulate family fun; an
equestrian property, and rooms in soft hues that invite relaxation. Luxury also
goes outside to the veranda and dock with a lunch at Joni’s and a Lowcountry
boil. Joni Vanderslice founded J Banks Design Group in 1986. As owner and
president, she has built the design company into an internationally firm
recognized for the J Banks signature style of timeless design and casual
elegance. Vanderslice is a dedicated volunteer with the Hilton Head Boys and
Girls Club and the Hilton Head Chamber of Commerce.
Relaxed Coastal Style Sally Denning 2018-06-12 In Relaxed Coastal Style, Sally
Denning offers decorating inspiration for anyone lucky enough to live by the
ocean, as well as those who only dream of it. Scientists tell us that living by
the ocean makes us happier and healthier: views of blue space have a calming
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effect and sea air improves our ability to absorb oxygen. Being by the water
brings a sense of tranquillity and relaxation and a home by the sea has never
been more desirable. The first part of the book offers up Sally’s take on
coastal style, celebrating the colors and textures of the ocean. She also looks
at lighting, furniture and coastal decorative accents such as maps, charts and
nautical-themed accessories, shells, and driftwood. The second half of the book
visits a selection of glorious coastal houses, cabins, cottages, and hideaways
around the globe that are guaranteed to enchant and inspire. Wherever you live,
Relaxed Coastal Style will inspire you to adopt the relaxed, informal
simplicity of life by the sea.
Surf Shack Nina Freudenberger 2017-04-11 "Cabin porn goes coastal in Nina
Freudenberger’s Surf Shack" [Vanity Fair], and here are bungalows, trailers,
cabins, and beach homes where surfers retreat after a day on the waves. Peek
inside the homes of longtime enthusiasts and dedicated newcomers that reflect
not just a sport or passion, but also a way of life. Blake and Heather Mycoskie
of TOMS, hotelier Sean MacPherson, Gypset author Julia Chaplin, and others have
set up their spaces to embrace a casual ease and be the break between the
waves. With vibrant photographs of design details and bright beaches—from
Malibu to the Rockaways, from Japan to Australia—this book captures the soulful
milieu of a lifestyle we all aspire to. "A colorful tour of some of the most
unique surfer abodes around the world, from Melbourne to New York City."
—Architectural Digest
Beauty at Home Aerin Lauder 2013-10-29 Style icon Aerin Lauder reveals what it
means to live beautifully Extravagant and fun to be around, Estée Lauder,
Aerin's grandmother, loved jewelry and chocolate-covered marshmallows. She
adored flowers and rooms full of exuberant patterns. When Aerin was a child,
weekend visits with Estée meant ice-cream-and-late-night-TV adventures and
spending time together at her grandmother's dressing-room table with its
intriguing lipsticks and creams. From an early age, Aerin understood that
Estée's passion for family was equal to her love of beauty. Now, Aerin has made
this legacy her own. For the first time, she shares memories of the family
celebrations and world travel that formed her sense of style. Aerin opens the
doors to her New York apartment, where on any given night she might host a
relaxed dinner with firends under a vintage French chandelier or, just as
often, an impromptu get-together for her sons. Aerin also reveals how she
preserved Estée's heritage in her former Hamptons home while adding her own
twists. The traditions Aerin has created in her own family--from pool parties
with her sons to walks along the beach collecting sea glass to breezy summer
lunches--blend elegance and fun in equal measure. Throughout this book,
evocative photographs by Simon Upton show Aerin's world in inspiring detail and
enhance Aerin's insights into surrounding oneself with beauty and family in
every aspect of life.
The Nautical Home Anna Örnberg 2015-06-09 Transform your home into the perfect
beachfront “cabin” with this collection of décor ideas and do-it-yourself
projects from an interior designer. Are you a beach bum, a beach lover, or
simply just a fan of the water? If you find yourself constantly longing for a
relaxing vacation along the sandy shores of Tahiti or yearning to go on a
coast-to-coast cruise, look no further. Interior designer Anna Örnberg has all
the solutions to bring the waves to your home and living room. With Anna’s
advice and expertise, you can turn your own apartment or living space into a
beautiful waterfront home. Live on the beach with nautical style and enjoy the
waves. Using seashells, ropes, dark woods, and light-colored walls, the
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interior designs in this book remind readers of sunken ships and buried
treasures. The decor will inspire homeowners to personalize their homes into
the most calming and soothing living quarters, a place where they can sit,
relax, and enjoy the ocean breeze. Projects include: Wooden lampshades Nautical
placemats and potholders Building your own lighthouse Beanbags and pillowcases
The nautical look is a classic theme that suits a wide audience. Whether you’re
looking for new ideas to spruce up your city center apartment or looking to
decorate your holiday vacation home, this book has the answers. The Nautical
Home has a little something for everyone, from the average homeowner hoping to
reinvent a room or more to the recent college grad looking for new ways to
decorate a new home. With the interior designs in this book, you can finally be
the captain of your own ship or home.
Bright Bazaar Will Taylor 2014-04-29 The founder of the influential blog by the
same name shares his secrets for choosing colors that work for different rooms
in a house, demonstrating strategic applications of color shades and
combinations for walls, floors, furniture, fabrics and accessories. 40,000
first printing.
Coastal Living Beach House Happy Antonia Van Der Meer 2015-04-21 "This
beautiful book is my new happy place. Dive in!" - Jonathan Adler Beach people
are not only "house proud," but they are irrevocably "house happy." With a
unique attachment to their homes, coastal dwellers and their homes exude a
certain warmth and beauty found nowhere else. Beach House Happy reveals six
routes to the happiness found in beach houses, exposing how the walls and
windows, doors and floors, décor and architecture combine to create an
atmosphere in which we can breathe easier and be our best selves.
Dream Design Live Paloma Contreras 2018-09-04 In Dream Design Live, decorator
Paloma Contreras goes beyond interior design to show readers how to inhabit
their homes in fulfilling and beautiful ways. Divided into three sections, this
hardworking book proves that the most appealing interiors are also the most
personal ones. Contreras takes readers through the design process and
encourages them to seek inspiration from the approach that works best for them.
From thinking creatively to improve both your home and your life, to showing
you how to turn your dreams into realities, the author reveals how you can take
the welcoming space you’ve just created and spend meaningful time there
pursuing the activities you love. With stunning photography and accessible-yetelegant tips, Dream Design Live fuses interior decorating advice with lifestyle
recommendations and demonstrates how living a happy and satisfying life starts
at home.
The Coastal Living Cookbook Editors of Coastal Living Magazine 2004-03-01 A
delectable cookbook that takes advantage of the terrific fresh fish and seafood
available to those who live along the coast introduces more than five hundred
recipes for dishes that are perfect for beach outings, entertaining, and
everyday dining, along with helpful tips on wine choices, the latest in cooking
trends, a seafood primer, and stunning full-color photography. 15,000 first
printing.
Habitat Lauren Liess 2015-10-13 Lauren Liess, an interior designer and founder
of the popular blog Pure Style Home, fuses her love of design and the great
outdoors into all her work. In Habitat: The Field Guide to Decorating, her
first book, Lauren invites readers to bring nature inside by mixing the
textures of natural elements such as wood and stone with eclectic groupings of
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modern and quirky vintage pieces. Readers will be inspired by the unique style
of these rooms, which include lovely framed botanical prints and Liess’s own
textile patterns inspired by wildflowers and weeds. The book is divided into
three sections: Part I focuses on the fundamental elements of design, with each
chapter devoted to a particular element, such as color, lighting, and
furniture; Part II addresses the intangibles of designing a space, such as
aesthetics and creating a mood; and Part III tackles unique room-specific
challenges in every part of the house.
Coastal Blues Sally Hayden 2020-05-12 Coastal Blues is a magnificent
celebration of shoreside homes around the globe, offering decorative
inspiration for all of us who love the ocean or dream of living by the sea.
Covering homes from as far apart as the Bahamas and Denmark, authors Sally
Hayden and Alice Whately begin by looking at the essential components of the
coastal look—color and texture, materials, furniture, fabrics, accessories, and
display. The second part of the book, The Spaces, takes a tour through the home
room by room, from Living Spaces, Cooking and Eating Spaces to Bedrooms,
Bathrooms, and Outdoor Spaces, capturing the informal, easy-going interior
style associated with living at the water’s edge. But Coastal Blues is not only
for those who live by the ocean. Whatever and wherever your home, from a highrise apartment to a newly built home, you can create a simple, informal beachy
feel. From tranquil living areas to balmy bedrooms and shipshape kitchens,
Coastal Blues covers all the aspects of decorative seaside style.
By Design Virginia McLeod 2021 A richly illustrated, authoritative global
survey of the best and most creative interior designers and decorators working
today0Our surroundings are the key to our comfort and happiness, and we're
endlessly inspired by the creative professionals that show us how to put a
personal stamp on the spaces we inhabit. This gorgeous book is a timely,
comprehensive showcase of the most exceptional, innovative, and groundbreaking
interior designers working today, nominated by an esteemed group of industry
experts and thoughtfully curated to demonstrate why the world of interior
design continues to raise the bar of creative practice.0Nominators include:
Felix Burrichter, Aric Chen, Amy Fine Collins, Francisco Costa, Ronnie Fieg,
Marianne Goebl, Laila Gohar, Niki Haas, Gert Jonkers & Jop van Bennekom, Lorena
Mosquera, Hanya Yanagihara, and Rachel Zoe.0Featured designers include: Beata
Heuman Ltd, Kelly Wearstler Studio, Martin Brudnizki Design Studio, Neri & Hu,
Norm Architects, Romanek Design Studio, Studioilse, Studio KO, Studio
Shamshiri, Faye Toogood, and Vincent Van Duysen.
The Coastal Cottage Ann Zimmerman 2017-03-07 Decidedly not your grandparents’
beach cottage . . . The Coastal Cottage ushers you into summer with its
quintessential exteriors and sunbathed interiors. Ann and Scot Zimmerman take
the reader on tours of fourteen cottage homes along America’s coastal
waterways, from the mid-Atlantic and South Florida to Southern California and
Puget Sound. Lively prose and light-filled, colorful photographs will inspire
the homeowner who wants to decorate in a relaxed, colorful family style.
Discover the laid-back coastal way of life. Pull up a chair and soak up the
surf, sand, and sun. Scot Zimmerman is a widely published commercial
photographer with over thirty-five years experience specializing in location
photography, including architecture, interiors, historical, resort, travel,
landscape, and industrial. Scot works closely with his wife, Ann Zimmerman, who
frequently styles his photos, and who has written books and articles about home
construction, design, architecture, landscaping, lifestyle, and green building.
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Beautiful Cottages and Villas Dan Sater 2004-09-01 Beautiful Cottages and
Villas offers 80 enchanting designs that bring forth a sense of ease and
comfort often reserved for gentler times. Using artful details that borrow
freely from the past, these architecturally rich plans combine paneled windows,
seaside portico's and hosts of French doors to mingle wide views with light
airy interior spaces that invite a ?sit and watch the sunset? attitude. This
collection of plans couples the pleasing aesthetics of earlier Plantation, Old
World Mediterranean and Island-Style homes with technical demands of a modern
household. Versatile living and dining rooms tune themselves to any occasion ?
planned or cozy. Master suites with private decks and luxurious baths invite
sunning and soaking. Cool covered galleries and sun-kissed courtyards blur the
definition between indoor and outdoor spaces and capture unforgettable vistas.
Coastal Honey Pty Ltd 2018-03 Coastal living is comfortable and relaxed, and it
offers a no-fuss approach to design. It combines both indoor and outdoor living
to accommodate entertaining large groups of people or intimate dining for two.
Rooms are open, fresh and light, and they make use of natural colours. This
style guide shows you how.
Design the Home You Love Lee Mayer 2021-05-04 From the co-founders of Havenly
comes “a perfect read for anyone looking to infuse more personality and style
into their space—on their own time and budget, and in their own unique way”
(Rachel Zoe). “Not only do Lee and Emily unpack all their tips for creating a
space that looks as good as it feels, but they do it in a way that is made for
real-life application.”—Bobby Berk, design expert and host of Netflix’s Queer
Eye Interior design can be daunting, and as a result, many of us never even
attempt to design our own homes. In Design the Home You Love, Havenly founders
Lee Mayer and Emily Motayed break down the ambiguous world of home design.
First you learn how to identify your own style (whether you’re a fan of
Parisian Modern or California Casual) and then how to incorporate furniture
that matches your style and fits your budget. Design the Home You Love takes
you step-by-step and room-by-room through each part of the house to help you
fulfill your home’s potential. Whether you’re looking to give your home a
complete makeover, spruce up your rental apartment, or merely take your living
room from blah to fab, Lee and Emily bring fresh ideas, advice, and inspiration
to the table. Illustrated with eye-catching photography and livable inspiration
from real-life clients, this is the interior design book that finally makes it
possible for us all to achieve our design goals.
Global Bohemian Fifi O'Neill 2019-04-09 In the Global Bohemian, Fifi O’Neill
shows how you can bring gypset style into your home, fusing the colorful,
eccentric style of bohemian living with inspirations from far-flung places. Why
settle for one style when you can indulge your love of several? Whether
exuberant or subtle, eclectic or sophisticated, bohemian style welcomes a
freethinking approach to decorating. Fifi O’Neill shows you how to combine
originality, creative energy, whimsy, and a love of travel to create
adventurous, authentic, and enchanting interiors. Find inspiration for making
your home truly unique by mixing pieces with traditional style alongside finds
from your travels. Whether you want to transform understated spaces by adding
intriguing nomadic elements, incorporating tropical and beach motifs, or hints
of glamour, The Global Bohemian offers ample and affordable decorative options
and celebrates self-expression, inspiration, passion, and personal flair.
Some Like It Hot Beth Benton Buckley 2018-10 This collection includes some of
the most stunning design environments found anywhere, accompanied by
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philosophies and inspiration from the interior designers who created them. The
30 contributing designers possess portfolios that span the globe and have
spearheaded signature residential looks for celebrities, dignitaries,
politicians, and everyday people. They range from such industry sensations as
Juan Carlos Arcila-Duque, Jennifer Garrigues, Fanny Haim, and Sam Robin to
creative souls like Sharron Lannan and Hillary Littlejohn Scurtis. The
designers divulge their philosophies about style and taste through insider tips
and accessible advice, covering everything from how to best begin a project to
how to select just the right finishing touch. Readers will especially enjoy
reading about the unexpected sources of inspiration while marveling at the
polished final designs. There is something for everyone in this book--a rug, a
piece of artwork, a color palette, an idea--that can be used within any home.
Beach Cocktails The Editors of Coastal Living 2017-05-02 With incredible flip
factor, this book features beautifully photographed scenic shots of coastal
settings around the globe as well as photos of thirst-quenching beach cocktails
that beg to be savored. Learn about the origin and key ingredients of a host of
tiki bar favorites like HawaiiÍs Mai Tais, CubaÍs Daiquiris (HemingwayÍs
favorite), Key WestÍs Rum Runners, and BrazilÍs Caipirinhas as well as the
spirited modern mixes born of todayÍs burgeoning craft cocktail movement.
Including a 411 on all things bar-related: bar gear (tools, glassware),
stocking the bar (spirits, mixers), as well as bar basics like making simple
syrups, infusions, and creative garnishes, this gifty book also demystifies bar
lingo like bitters, shrubs, muddle and neat. Whether you prefer a classic sip
on the sand, a cutting-edge contemporary toddy, or a refreshing mocktail while
watching the tide roll in, Beach Cocktails is your thirst-aid kit.
Surfside Style Fifi O'Neill 2020-07-14 Surfside Style is a celebration of the
simple colors, natural textures, and sun-bleached beauty of living by the sea.
Beautiful specially-commissioned photography showcases twelve gorgeous homes
across the United States—from California to North Carolina—that are inspired by
the calm and rhythm of living in harmony with the water. From beach cottages to
surf shacks, romantic vacation hideaways to bohemian nods to the past, Surfside
Style showcases decorative inspiration for all of us who love the ocean or
dream of living by the sea. Here interiors bear the influence of maritime
colors and simple, natural textures, hand-hewn beams, bleached wood, weathered
planks, woven blankets, and mother-of pearl tones. Fifi O’Neill shows you how
to combine originality, creative energy, whimsy, and the spirit of the surf to
create serene, authentic, and enchanting interiors.
Waterside Cottages Barbara Jacksier 2009-08-01 Cottages near the water tend to
be snug and modest, with exteriors painted in sun-reflecting whites, nautical
blues, or playful colors. The interiors of these houses likewise avoid
formality in favor of a casual approach.
French Country Cottage Courtney Allison 2018-08-14 Discover design inspiration
as a photographer and blogger details the story of her renovation of a 1940s
cottage in the California countryside. A little, abandoned vacation house that
could, set in the center of rolling fields and trees becomes the cottage home
of her dreams. A French country–style cottage filled with original elements and
an exquisite mix of rustic and refined. The years of renovation allowed
Courtney to create a lifestyle that is fueled by inspiration and beauty, a
touch of whimsy, and an abundance of everyday elegance. The journey has been
shared on her popular blog French Country Cottage, and now, through the
publication of her first book, her readers will experience a reveal of more of
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her home and property and the inspirations behind her beloved style. Courtney's
inspiring photography reveals every nuance of her style and home including a
muted color palette, old brassy door knobs, chippy paint, antiques, her
greenhouse and garden, and an abundance of entertaining and holiday decorating
style. Blurring the lines between indoor and outdoor and embracing well-worn as
well loved, French Country Cottage is a style that celebrates simplicity,
indulges in romance, cherishes pieces with history and believes a chandelier
and fresh flowers belong in every room.
The Finer Things Christiane Lemieux 2016-09-06 With a foreword by Miles Redd,
this luxurious decorating resource trains the eye to recognize enduring,
quality home goods and to use them to dazzling design effect. Quality matters.
Just as a home’s foundation should be built to stand the test of time, so, too,
should the furniture, objects, and elements of our rooms speak to an enduring
sense of beauty and comfort. They should outlast trends and our loving day-today use. But how does one recognize quality and judge whether something is well
made? Christiane Lemieux set out to answer this question by interviewing the
world’s greatest experts. Weaving together the insights and guidance of dozens
of wallpaper and paint specialists, textile fabricators, accessories artisans,
and interior designers, Lemieux has curated an unparalleled education in
recognizing the hallmarks of timeless, heirloom-quality pieces. Hundreds of
elegant home interiors—both iconic examples from the past and stunning
residences today--represent the range of luxurious and customized environments
that can be created with fine décor.
Surfside Style Fifi O'Neill 2020-08-11 Surfside Style is a celebration of the
simple colours, natural textures, and sun-bleached beauty of living by the sea.
Island Hopping Amanda Lindroth 2018-09-25 White duck, boldly colored fabrics in
solids, stripes, and jaunty prints, rattan and cane seating, whitewashed or
colorfully painted English case furniture, canopied beds, straw matting--these
are but some of the signature ingredients of an Amanda Lindroth interior. The
Florida-born designer decamped to Nassau some 20 years ago after stints in New
York and London. Since she founded her firm in 2010, she has become the go-to
designer of island dwellers from Lyford Cay to Antigua, Abaco to Belize,
Harbour Island to Palm Beach, and Southampton to Great Cranberry Island in
Maine. Her airy, relaxed, indoor-outdoor aesthetic--a hybrid that merges
colonial and island influences--is apparent in every one of the 30 projects
featured in Island Hopping. With photographs by the masterly Tria Giovan,
herself an island native, and charming illustrations by the gifted Aldous
Bertram, the book is the visual equivalent of an island getaway.
Australian Style Melissa Penfold 2009 'Most of us know how to live, but not how
to live well. There is a world of difference between the two - and the
difference is style. Style is better than beauty, brains, breeding and billions
in the bank. Style cannot be bought, sold or bartered, but it can be acquired,
so long as you know where to look. Join style writers and watchers Melissa
Penfold and Jenny Tabakoff as they reveal the secrets of the seriously stylish
and show you how to be fabulous at everything you do, from getting your clothes
right to throwing the perfect dinner party. Discover how style and great
manners work their magic everywhere, from the boardroom to the bedroom. Learn
the secrets that will help you make a great first impression, pull a house
together (even on a shoestring), find the perfect present, get the job or the
man of your dreams - and dump bores at parties without them even noticing.
Witty and wise, shrewd and inspiring, indulgent but practical, this is the
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perfect guide to transforming your life without having to spend a fortune,
change your postcode, or resort to surgery or divorce. Go on, it's time to be
the person you've always wanted to be.
Shell Chic Marlene Hurley Marshall 2002 Provides projects and decorating ideas
using shells, along with practical advice on crafting with these gifts of
nature.
Beautiful Beach Houses The Images Publishing Group 2020-05 Superb guide to the
best contemporary beach house designs from around the world, including stunning
examples from Australia, South Africa, United States, Spain, Portugal, and
Greece Adorned throughout with full-color photographs of dreamy inspiring
houses set in gorgeous coastal settings Includes more than 30 beach houses by
award-winning and high-profile architects The lure of a home by the ocean
resonates with us all, bring to mind the beauty and changing moods of the
water, the intoxicating salty scent and the sound of waves against the shore.
But what makes a beach house, and how does the idea of a home by the coast
differ across the world? This stunning edition showcases a global snapshot of
beautifully designed coastal homes, with a diverse mix of types, from Hamptons
style to more minimalist residences, reflecting the different landscapes and
locations. Lavishly illustrated with full-color images of award-winning
architecture combined with spectacular views, this curated list brings together
the most recent designs from highly regarded architects to produce the best
examples of contemporary beach house residential design. This book is a
captivating glimpse into the irresistible world of modern and stylish
contemporary living in homes that take full advantage of their beachside
settings.
Coastal Modern Tim Clarke 2012-04-03 The beach house is more than just a place
to live—it is a symbol of a life well lived. —from the Introduction Coastal
homes capture our imagination because they hold the promise of freedom, escape,
and pure relaxation. Celebrity decorator Tim Clarke is acclaimed for creating
residences that are deep reflections of the people who live in them, as well as
of the gorgeous natural environments that surround them. In these luscious
pages, you will be transported to fifteen of the most extraordinary homes
inspired by the essence of the coast—every one a unique blend of beauty and
comfort. In a style Tim identifies as Scandia surf, white paneling, blue-gray
hand-blocked curtains, and timeworn driftwood side tables offer a quiet retreat
from the owners’ busy lives. Tim’s native woods aesthetic plays out in a
sprawling outdoor living room with a reed ceiling and a Balinese light fixture;
lush foliage planted around the perimeter lends an exotic ambience. And in a
refined beach classic home, where nothing is too precious for the everyday and
where flip-flops are welcome, furniture made from weatherproof fabrics and
vintage nautical objects make the rooms feel as timeless as khakis and a white
shirt. Noted photographer Noah Webb captures the warmth and elegance of these
seamlessly connected interiors and exteriors. Paired with Tim’s unique insights
into sophisticated yet undeniably fresh design, this beautiful volume will
inspire you to channel all that you love about the shore into a truly livable
modern home.
Mary Emmerling's Beach Cottages Mary Emmerling 2008 The best-selling designer
brings her unique style to eighteen coastal retreats that include a tiny
artist's studio in Key West, a nautically inspired Cape Cod getaway, a dramatic
black-and-white Newport Beach, California, haven, and the author's own charming
beachside cottage. 20,000 first printing.
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Coastal Living Henrietta Heald 2016-03-24 Divided into four chapters â€“
classic, contemporary, casual and country-style â€“ Coastal Living visits homes
scattered all over the globe, from Denmark to Mexico. These shoreside dwellings
boast a rich variety of different architecture and interior styles, but they
all share a similar spirit. All are are beautiful but practical, featuring bare
wooden boards, uncurtained windows open to the morning sun, and furnishings
covered in robust linen or cotton that can endure exposure to salt water and
the sunâ€™s fierce rays. Many of them feature nautical-themed accessories or
draw inspiration from beachcombing, displaying shells and driftwood to feel
close to nature and the sound of the waves. Whatever the style, their interiors
speak of a relaxed, informal, carefree lifestyle where the boundaries between
inside and out are blurred. The book also features insightful essays on some of
the traditions and characteristics of the coastal lifestyle, such as the story
of surfing, decorating with beach finds, plants for coastal gardens, living
with nautical maps and charts, and more. Interspersed throughout are recipes
for delicious and healthy seafood dishes that will allow you to make the most
of the daily catch as well as evocative quotations from great writers extolling
the drama and majesty of the ever-changing ocean.Â
Simply by the Sea Tracey Rapisardi 2019-04 Coastal living to island livingSimply by the Sea is a beautiful collection of interiors by Tracey Rapasardi.
Comfortable interiors welcome family and friends at these stunning coastal
retreats that sit along the natural beauty of the coastlines.
Junk Style Melanie Molesworth 2001 Melanie Molesworth shows you how to create
an individual look in your home by using discarded objects. Pieces are chosen
for their intrinsic beauty, whether derived from quality of workmanship, quirky
styling, or the colours and textures created by the patina of age. The look is
neither too coordinated nor too precious: things can be mismatched, patched, or
frayed.
Coastal Style Sally Hayden 2012-02-09 Covering homes from as far apart as the
Bahamas and Denmark, the book begins by looking at The Elements that go to make
up the whole, including color and texture, materials, furniture, fabrics,
accessories, and display. The second part of the book, The Spaces, takes a tour
through the home room by room, from Living Spaces and Cooking and Eating Spaces
to Bedrooms, Bathrooms, and Outdoor Spaces, capturing the distinctive interior
style that has evolved from living beside the sea.
A Life Less Ordinary Zoe Ellison 2018-03-13 An intimate glimpse of the artistry
of two women whose beautiful, evocative, and carefully curated interiors are
crafted from what they find around them. Zoe Ellison and Alex Legendre have
created a beautiful shopping and interiors experience with their unique store i
gigi—a haven of beautiful gifts and unique pieces for your home. The muted,
earthy color palette is chic and modern and yet utterly timeless, allowing
their pieces to fit seamlessly into any home. In this, their first book, they
share their secrets and open their hearts as they describe the journey they
have taken, what makes them tick, and their philosophy, friendship,
inspirations, ideas, and interiors. i gigi is a destination store, selling the
idea of a beautiful yet practical and achievable lifestyle. Their interiors
feature reclaimed and revamped pieces and rooms that have been created on a
shoestring. With stunning photography throughout, this is a truly fascinating
look into their world.
Life's a Beach Robert Klanten 2021-06-15 There's no two ways about it: life is
relaxed-coastal-style
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better by the beach. The salty air, the sound of the waves and, above all, the
relaxed way of life. This low-key attitude to living manifests itself in how we
decorate our homes by the sea. Life's A Beach takes readers into beach homes
around the world - from the hills of New Zealand to beaches of Brazil to the
remote islands of the Aegean - exploring the many ways to decorate a cozy home
by the sea. Handmade touches, natural materials and eclectic interiors all
imbue a sense of wellbeing, and are found throughout the homes in Life's a
Beach. From humble little beach cottages to extraordinary modern bungalows,
these spaces are designed for respite and relaxation, and for enjoying the
beachy surrounds.
At the Water's Edge Sally Hayden 2013-03-14 There is something special about
being close to water, to wide expanses of sea and sky, living with open doors,
broad horizons and soft colours â€“ all these things instantly bring a sense of
calm and escape. The first section, Inspiration, focuses on the key elements of
easy waterside side, including design, color palettes, fabrics, furniture,
accessories, and display. In the second section, Homes, Sally explores reallife coastal homes that capture the magical spirit of living by the water. At
the Water's Edge is not only a glorious treat for the eyesâ€” it will also
inspire you to emulate the laid-back, barefoot chic of waterside style all year
round, wherever you live.
Classic Florida Style William Taylor 2014-04-01 The Miami Beach-based
architecture and interior design firm presents luxurious private residences
from Orlando to Key West, reinterpreting Florida styles from Mediterranean to
Art Deco. Though the husband-and-wife team of Taylor & Taylor travel widely to
find design inspiration in the U.S., Europe, South and Central America, and the
Caribbean—they always retain their first love: the historic architecture of
Florida itself and its blend of rustic and romantic, from Italianate palazzos
to Art Deco hotels and Key West’s bungalows. Classic Florida Style presents ten
coastal residences in resplendent photography to match the tropical hues and
lush natural surroundings of the sunshine state. Design lovers will see not
only homes that integrate orange groves and sunsets reflecting off Biscayne
Bay, but also gorgeous interiors that take full advantage of Florida’s
crystalline light—superbly crafted spaces in which the ocean breezes can almost
be felt ruffling the curtains. Locales range from a private island near Key
West, to Coral Gables, Fisher Island, and Lake Thonotosassa, northeast of
Tampa—even the South Carolina home of one Florida-minded football giant, a
former quarterback for the Miami Dolphins. Whether drawing on the architecture
of British Colonial Bermuda, or the Spanish-inspired designs of George
Washington Smith and Wallace Neff in California, each home takes full advantage
of glamorous indoor-outdoor living and a seamless blend of native Florida
materials and singular antiques.
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